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March 1, 2023

This is to inform you of the discontinuation of the RSS & SCMHP product offering. Effective immediately, 

we will no longer accept orders for these options but will continue to provide service and spare parts until 

October 1st, 2023.

Moving forward, we will still offer a manual, self-contained solution. Additionally, the PressureGuard™ 

Self-Contained Hydraulic System (seen in the image below) can be used as a direct replacement.
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Replacement Details

Please contact our Ontario factory at Ontario.Inquiries@emerson.com to inquire about how to convert 

your RSS or SCHMP to the PressureGuard™.

Literature and Technical Information

For questions or concerns, please contact me per my contact information below or visit the Emerson 

website.

Thank you for your continued commitment to our products, and we look forward to addressing your 

future actuator and process control needs.

Sincerely,

Håkon Espvik

Product Manager – Hydraulics

Office +1-419-528-4161

Mobile +1-419-341-7216

Hakon.Espvik@Emerson.com

For Your Information emails are used by the Actuation Technologies business unit to share product and literature 

updates with employees and sales offices worldwide.
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